

617-552-4440.

Boston College Police Department Community Awareness Bulletin

John M. King, Director of Public Safety/Chief of Police 15-12-08

On Tuesday December 22, 2015 at approximately 8:20 PM three individuals with no affiliation to Boston College reported to the Boston Police Department that they were robbed at qun and knife point whi " the area on K enrick Street towards Newton.

The incident is being investigated by Boston Police. A nyone with information should contact the Boston Police Department at 617-343-4250. If anyone has any information regarding this incident, or observes an individual or vehicle matching this description please contact the Boston Police Department at 617-343-4250 or the Boston College Police at

If you are out after dark, try to travel in groups, use only well-lit routes or designated pathways, and do not allow yourself to be distracted by phone calls or by using ear buds.

If at any time you observe someone acting in a suspicious manner in the area or on campus please call the Boston College Police Department at 617-552-4444 or 9-1-1 immediately.

THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENTS COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRIMES IN THE AREA. THIS COMMUNICATION IS NOT INTENDED TO BE A COMPREHENSIVE RECORD OF ALL REPORTED OR ACTUAL CRIMES. THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFORMATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR OTHER OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY MES52